
 

 

2023 Rate Demands 

The St Mary Rate Demands for 2023 have now been issued.   

If you are a ratepayer and have not received a rate demand, please 
contact the Parish Hall immediately on 482700. 

By virtue of this Notice each ratepayer shall be taken to have 
received a demand for payment of rate and it shall not be an excuse 

for non-payment that it was not received. 

A surcharge of 10% will be added to all amounts not paid on or 
before Monday 6th November 2023. 

PLEASE NOTE REMINDERS WILL NOT BE SENT BEFORE THE 10% 
SURCHARGE IS ADDED 

If you are unable to pay your demand, please contact the Parish 
immediately 
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